


Term 2 

To make a booking or an enquiry, please use one 
of the following communication methods: 

 
Text the OSHC mobile (0427 055 784) 

 
Call the OSHC landline (8284 1190) 

 
Email OSHC Leadership 

 
For permanent bookings, please fill out a per-
manent booking slip and return to OSHC or via 

email 
 

rebecca.musico601@schools.sa.edu.au 
lauren.hazeal457@schools.sa.edu.au 

10/5 National Walk to School Day 
12/5 Mother’s Day 
27/5 Reconciliation Day 
3/6 Mabo Day 
5/6 World Environment 
7/6 Sports Day 
10/6 King’s (and Lauren’s) Birthday 
Public Holiday 
 

 
 

Ensure all enrolment details, and current medical information, are up to 
date. 

A parent/guardian is legally required to sign children in and out of the 
service, and walked to and from OSHC. 

The best way to communicate with us is via text message or through email 
to avoid any mistakes. 

Our service opens at 6:30am and closes at 6pm. Please remember to be prompt in 
collecting your child/ren as you may incur a late fee. Late collection is charged at $1 per 

minute, per child, and this fee cannot be subsidised.  
 

Please communicate any absences to the OSHC mobile via text. Unexplained absences will 
be charged the full session price. We require 24 hours for any cancellations during the 

term. Any cancellations not within 24 hours will still be charged for the session, unless a 
doctors certificate can be provided. 



A message from Rebecca! 

Dear OSHC Families, 

As we welcome the beginning of a new 
term, it brings me great pleasure to 
extend warm greetings to each and 
every one of you. 

Firstly, I would like to express my 
gratitude for your ongoing support and 
trust in our service. It is your 
commitment that truly fosters the 
vibrant community we cherish here at 
Blakeview OSHC. With your 
collaboration, we continuously strive to 
provide an enriching environment 
where every child can flourish and 
thrive. 

As part of our dedication to ensuring 
the highest standards of care, we are 
initiating an update of enrolment 
information for all our families who 
wish to update any relevant 
information. We understand the 
importance of keeping records 
accurate and up-to-date, not only for 
administrative purposes but also to 
guarantee the safety and well-being of 
your children. Therefore, we have 
prepared an updated enrolment pack 
for your convenience, located in the 
OSHC Office. 

 

This new enrolment pack contains all 
the necessary forms and information 
required for updating any relevant 
details regarding your child/ren. We 
kindly request that you take the time to 
review and complete these forms 
accurately. Once done, please return 
the updated enrolment pack to the 
OSHC office at your earliest 
convenience. 

Your cooperation in this matter is 
invaluable, as it enables our leadership 
team to maintain accurate records and 
provide the best possible care for your 
child. Should you have any questions or 
require assistance with the enrolment 
process, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to the leadership team who 
will be more than happy to assist you. 

In closing, let us embrace the spirit of 
renewal that comes with the start of a 
new term. Together, let us continue to 
nurture an environment where every 
child feels valued, supported, and 
empowered to reach their full 
potential. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the 
care of your children. We look forward 
to another term filled with learning, 
growth, and memorable experiences. 

Warm regards 

Rebecca Musico 























A friendly reminder to families to please have a look at our OSHC Office 
Hours. 

As we are such a large service, sometimes it can be a bit tricky providing 
quality care to children whilst trying to help you with things such as accounts, 

payments or bookings.  

We will be opening our office to help you with such things after 8.45 AM 
after we have done the morning drop offs, and after 3.45 PM once we have 

settled our little friends in to the afternoon session.  

We are also in the office during the day to help you with any questions, 
however we do ask that between 3.00 PM and 3.45 PM you hold off on seeking 
assistance with things such as payments and checking account details as this 

can be a bit of a wild time getting our kiddies in and fed. 

This also ensures that we are giving our full attention and efforts to those 
who really need it at the time.  

If you can’t wait and need to shoot off, that’s okay! Send us a message or an 
email and we can help you with whatever you need when we are done!  

Thank you so much for your ongoing support.  

 

BSC after 8:45am 

ASC after 3:45pm 



Join Our Closed Facebook Group 

Answer the member question and join the group 

to keep up to date with important information, 

dates and FUN! 



Our focus this term…. 

Enhancing our Physical Space for Enriching 

Experiences 

Greetings, OSHC Families! 

As we dive into this exciting new term, I wanted 
to take a moment to share with you our focus for 
the coming weeks: updating and enhancing our 
physical space to create even more enriching 
experiences for your children. 

At Blakeview OSHC, we believe that the 
environment plays a crucial role in shaping your 
child's learning journey. That's why we've been 
hard at work making adjustments to all areas 
within our service to ensure they're not just 
comfortable, but also engaging and inspiring. 

One of the first changes you may have noticed is 
our revamped sign-in area. We wanted to create 
a welcoming space where families feel right at 
home as soon as they walk through our doors. 
But we didn't stop there. We've also introduced a 
learning outcome evidence wall, where you can 
enjoy snapshots of your child's adventures and 
see firsthand how our programs align with 
important learning outcomes. 

In our quest to foster interactive learning 
experiences, we've installed an interactive 
whiteboard in the gym's large cupboard. This 
nifty addition not only aids us during floor time 

activities but also serves as a hub for afternoon 
plans. Children can visually see what's on the 
agenda for the day, from afternoon tea choices 
to programmed activities and designated play 
areas. Plus, it's a blast for group games and brain 
breaks! 

And speaking of creating cosy retreats, we've 
transformed our TV room into a haven for 
relaxation and quiet reflection. By moving movie 
time to a more spacious area, we've freed up the 
TV room to serve as a peaceful sanctuary for 
children needing a calm moment away from the 
hustle and bustle. 

But our journey doesn't end here. Our focus this 
term is to continue updating and refining our 
physical space, all while deepening our 
understanding of how to craft engaging and 
enriching play areas for your children to learn 
and grow. 

As always, your feedback and involvement are 
invaluable to us. If you have any thoughts, ideas, 
or suggestions on how we can further improve 
our environment, please don't hesitate to share 
them with us. Together, we can create a space 
where every child feels empowered, inspired, 
and ready to explore the world around them. 

Here's to a term filled with boundless curiosity, 
joyful discoveries, and endless possibilities! 

Warm regards, 

Lauren Hazeal 





 

 

 







Nurturing Hearts and Minds 

At our OSHC service, we believe in creating a nurturing and enriching environment where each child 
can grow, learn, and flourish. We are committed to providing a holistic approach to early childhood 

education, focusing on the development of the whole child—mind, body, and spirit. Our philosophy is 
based on the following core principles: 

Child-Centric Approach: We recognise that every child is unique, with their own interests, abilities, 
and learning styles. We strive to create an inclusive and supportive environment that celebrates and 

respects each child's individuality. Our programming and activities are designed to cater to their 
diverse needs and interests, promoting their overall development. 

Play-Based Learning: We understand the importance of play in a child's development. Play is a natural 
and essential way for children to explore, learn, and make sense of the world around them. Our 
program integrates purposeful play into daily activities, allowing children to engage in hands-on 
experiences that promote creativity, problem-solving, social skills, and cognitive development. 

Emphasis on Social-Emotional Development: We believe that fostering healthy social-emotional 
development is crucial for a child's overall well-being. We provide a caring and nurturing 

environment where children can build positive relationships, develop empathy, and learn effective 
communication and conflict resolution skills. We prioritise emotional intelligence, helping children 

develop self-awareness, self-regulation, and resilience. 

Partnership with Families: We recognise that families play an integral role in a child's growth and 
development. We strive to establish strong partnerships with families, promoting open 

communication, collaboration, and shared decision-making. We value and respect the cultural, 
linguistic, and familial diversity of our community, incorporating it into our practices to create a sense 

of belonging for all. 

Lifelong Love for Learning: Our aim is to cultivate a lifelong love for learning in each child. We provide 
a stimulating environment that encourages curiosity, critical thinking, and a sense of wonder. Our 

qualified educators act as facilitators, guiding children in their exploration, encouraging their 
questions, and nurturing their innate desire to learn and discover. 

Continuous Professional Development: We believe in the importance of ongoing professional 
development for our educators. We strive to provide them with opportunities to enhance their 

knowledge, skills, and pedagogical approaches. This commitment ensures that our educators stay 
informed about the latest research, best practices, and emerging 

trends in early childhood education. 

Our philosophy is centred on creating a safe, inclusive, and 

nurturing environment where children are encouraged to 

explore, learn, and grow. We are dedicated to supporting their 

overall development, fostering their love for learning, and 

preparing them for a successful transition from school to OSHC. 



We’ve had so much fun these holidays! 

The places we visited are: 

SA Base Camp 

Inflatable 
World 

Morialta 

Carisbrooke 

St Kilda 

Thorndon Park 
Playground 

Odeon Cinemas 
Semaphore 














